
Dear Law Enforcement and Security Friends, 
 

Happy New Year to you all.  As you know by now, our dear friend and 

colleague Mark “Woody” Woodward passed away on December 14th. 

We, along with his daughter Natalie are hosting a special “A Toast to 

Woody” event. 

 

Celebrating the Life of Woody 
Woody touched our lives in countless ways, and it’s time to raise a glass (and 

perhaps light a cigar) in his honor. 

Please join us for this special gathering as we remember the impact he had on all 

of us. 

Feel free to pass this invite along to others within the law enforcement and 

security community who knew Woody. 

If you have any memorable photos to share, kindly forward them to Natalie, who 

is included in this email. 

We look forward to sharing memories and celebrating Woody’s life together. 

January 18th from 1:30 to 3:30 

No Name Grill, 8601 W Cross Dr, Littleton, CO  80123. 

 


